
TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

August 17, 2010 

Lakeville Library 

7:30 PM 

 

 

On August 17, 2010, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting to attend the Planning 

Board’s Meeting at the Lakeville Library regarding Sysco’s project at the former Lakeville 

Hospital site.  The Meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM.  Present:  Selectman Yeatts and 

Selectman Maksy.  

 

Refer to the Planning Board’s Meeting Minutes for August 17, 2010. 

 

After Sysco’s presentation, the Board of Selectmen continued their Meeting.   

 

Discuss Letter of Support from Pro-Home, Inc. regarding HUD  

 

The Board reviewed the request from Pro-Home, Inc. for a letter of support on their behalf from 

the Town to be included in the agency’s application to HUD for a Housing Counseling Program 

Grant. 

 

Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and with Chairman Yeatts stepping down to second 

and stepping back up to vote, the Board  

 

VOTED: To approve Pro-Home’s request for a letter of support from the Town to 

be included in their application to HUD for a Housing Counseling 

Program Grant. 

Unanimous in favor. 

 

Upon a motion made by Selectman Maksy and with Chairman Yeatts  stepping down to second 

and stepping back up to vote, the Board  

 

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting at 8:30 PM. 

Unanimous in favor. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


